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 Many thanks to parishioners Arlene 
Reynolds and Paula Ampone for spending their 
Saturday morning a few weeks back filling the 
planters around the Catholic Center with winter 
greens. Thanks to their time and generosity, the 
Center will look well-maintained and inviting 
throughout the winter months.  
 Thanks, too, to parishioner Bob Rae who 
organized and financed the parking lot striping at 
the Catholic Center. And thanks to Fr. Jared for 
alerting Bob of our need to have the striping done. 
Aside from a handicapped spot and a few reserved 
spots for Judy and our FOCUS missionaries, the lot 
can only safely accommodate thirteen cars. In other 
words, parking is limited! If you’re a daily Mass 
regular, please consider carpooling.  

 Our Fall Retreat, Let’s Talk 
about Love, was a huge success. It 
would not have been possible 
without the vision and leadership 
of our Spirituality Chair, Kelsey 
Sheehan. Her lead team—Mike 
Kimmerlein, Andrew Daley, Liz 
Rogers, Rebecca Lelli, Olivia 
Tagliaferri and Katie Yorke—
also did an outstanding job 

helping get the retreat off the ground and ensuring 
that it ran smoothly. 
 What’s been going 
on this past week?  Here 
are a few highlights: Last 
weekend, aside from our 
retreat and our pancake 
breakfast (see sidebar), 
we attended Lucy Anne 
Harperȭs baptism and 
celebrated with her 
parents and extended 
family. On Tuesday, donations for our Thanksgiving 
Food Drive from across the whole campus 
arrived at the Center to be sorted and organized 
before being sent to the Johnnycake Center in 
Peacedale. On Thursday, we hosted our Soul Food 
event on faith and relationships. On Friday, our 
Newman Club and the FOCUS Missionaries hosted a 
Paint Night. And today, Sunday, we’re gearing up 
for our Thanksgiving dinner, followed by our Mass 
and Candlelight Procession to commemorate the 
solemnity of Christ the King at 8pm. More on all 
those events next week! Until then, thanks again for 
your continued support and encouragement!  
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 THANK YOU to all 
those who played any 
part in making last 
weekend’s pancake 
breakfast a huge success. 
Between the breakfasts 
sold and donations 
collected at the doors of 
the church, we raised 
$8,250.00!   
 The generosity of 
our parish family is 
overwhelming! On behalf 
of our missionaries and 
more importantly, on 
behalf of the children 
from the Mustard Seed 
Communities in Managua 
and Diriamba, thank you!  

 The morning would not have been 
possible without the guidance and help of 
our adult leaders Marybeth Nunnery, Ken 
Pelletier and Jen Marran. Many thanks 
to the other adult volunteers who spent 
the morning helping our missionaries 
cook, serve, and clean-up: Mike Nunnery, 
Mike Marran, Joe Hyde, Eva Mancuso, 
Emily Feeney and Marianne Baldwin. 
Thanks, too, to Judy Klopfenstein, the 
Associate Director of the Catholic Center, 
who helped shop for the groceries and who 
has been meticulous in recording and 
tallying all of the donations. 
 As you can see, we are approaching 
our goal of $52,000. To date we have 
raised $37,658 and have another $14,342 
to go. If you were not able to join us last 
weekend, please prayerfully consider 
making a donation to support this worthy 
cause. (Checks can be made out to Campus 
Ministry - URI. Please write Mission Trip in 
the memo line.)  Thank you!  


